
Latin Generation Panel (GP) Meeting 
Notes from the meeting on 17 January 2019 

Meeting Attendees (in alphabetical order) 
 GP members: 

1. Dennis T. Tanaka 
2. Hazem Hezzah 
3. Mats Dufberg 
4. Meikal Mimun 
5. Michael Bauland 
6. Mirjana Tasić 

Staff: 
7. Pitinan Kooarmornpatana 

 
Meeting Notes  
The GP discussed the Latin LGR proposal on the Google Document. The summary of 
the discussion is as follow:  

1. The GP resolved most of the comments on the proposal and cut off version 4.0  
to be shared with the Integration Panel. Comments which do not affect the 
formative part of the LGR will be discussed in the next meetings.  

2. In Section 6 – Variant Analysis – it  was agreed to rearrange the structure. The 
cross-script variant analysis will be put before the in-script variant analysis to 
follow the flow of the analysis.  

3. During the meeting, the GP noticed that some glyphs in the Google Document 
are displayed differently across various web browsers. Those glyphs require a 
careful attention when converting the proposal to Word Document.  

4. Meikal will share the list of in-script variant code points to be included in this 
version.  

5. It was agreed that the next meeting will be held on 24 January 2019 16:00UTC.  

 
Action Items  

S. No. Action Items Owner 
1 Share the preliminary list of in-script variant code points by 

18 January 2019 
MM 

2 Convert the proposal to Word Document, Update the XML 
and share the LGR package with the IP by 21 January 2019 

MT, PK 

 


